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Timequake
“A free-wheeling vehicle . . . an
unforgettable ride!”—The New York Times Cat’s
Cradle is Kurt Vonnegut’s satirical
commentary on modern man and his madness. An
apocalyptic tale of this planet’s ultimate
fate, it features a midget as the
protagonist, a complete, original theology
created by a calypso singer, and a vision of
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the future that is at once blackly fatalistic
and hilariously funny. A book that left an
indelible mark on an entire generation of
readers, Cat’s Cradle is one of the twentieth
century’s most important works—and Vonnegut
at his very best. “[Vonnegut is] an
unimitative and inimitable social
satirist.”—Harper’s Magazine “Our finest
black-humorist . . . We laugh in selfdefense.”—Atlantic Monthly

Welcome to FOB Haiku
A lawyer schemes to gain control of a large
fortune by having the present claimant
declared insane.

The House of a Thousand Candles
VINTAGE JAPANESE CLASSICS - five masterpieces
of Japanese fiction in gorgeous new gift
editions. In the Tokyo suburbs four women
work the graveyard shift at a factory.
Burdened with heavy debts, alienated from
husbands and children, they all secretly
dream of a way out of their dead-end lives. A
young mother among them finally cracks and
strangles her philandering, gambling husband.
She confesses her crime to her colleagues and
unexpectedly, they agree to help. But then
the dismembered body parts are discovered,
the police start asking questions and more
dangerous enemies begin to close in. OUT is a
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psychologically taut and unflinching foray
into the darkest recesses of the human soul,
an unsettling reminder that the desperate
desire for freedom can make the most ordinary
person do the unimaginable.

Fates Worse Than Death
Presents a selection from the fiction of Kurt
Vonnegut published between 1950 and 1962, as
well as two of Vonnegut's essays on his early
writing.

Novels & Stories 1950-1962
Reproduction of the original: The House of a
Thousand Candles by Meredith Nicholson

Just Like Someone Without Mental
Illness Only More So
“A funny, savage appraisal of a totally
automated American society of the
future.”—San Francisco Chronicle Kurt
Vonnegut’s first novel spins the chilling
tale of engineer Paul Proteus, who must find
a way to live in a world dominated by a
supercomputer and run completely by machines.
Paul’s rebellion is vintage Vonnegut—wildly
funny, deadly serious, and terrifyingly close
to reality. Praise for Player Piano “An
exuberant, crackling style . . . Vonnegut is
a black humorist, fantasist and satirist, a
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man disposed to deep and comic reflection on
the human dilemma.”—Life “His black logic . .
. gives us something to laugh about and much
to fear.”—The New York Times Book Review

Armageddon in Retrospect
“A rich, generous book about writing and
reading and Kurt Vonnegut as writer, teacher,
and friend . . . Every page brings pleasure
and insight.”—Gail Godwin, New York Times
bestselling author Here is an entirely new
side of Kurt Vonnegut, Vonnegut as a teacher
of writing. Of course he’s given us glimpses
before, with aphorisms and short essays and
articles and in his speeches. But never
before has an entire book been devoted to
Kurt Vonnegut the teacher. Here is pretty
much everything Vonnegut ever said or wrote
having to do with the writing art and craft,
altogether a healing, a nourishing
expedition. His former student, Suzanne
McConnell, has outfitted us for the journey,
and in these 37 chapters covers the
waterfront of how one American writer brought
himself to the pinnacle of the writing art,
and we can all benefit as a result. Kurt
Vonnegut was one of the few grandmasters of
American literature, whose novels continue to
influence new generations about the ways in
which our imaginations can help us to live.
Few aspects of his contribution have not been
plumbed—fourteen novels, collections of his
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speeches, his essays, his letters, his
plays—so this fresh view of him is a bonanza
for writers and readers and Vonnegut fans
everywhere. “Part homage, part memoir, and a
100% guide to making art with words, Pity the
Reader: On Writing with Style is a simply
mesmerizing book, and I cannot recommend it
highly enough!”—Andre Dubus III, #1 New York
Times bestselling author “The blend of
memory, fact, keen observation, spellbinding
descriptiveness and zany characters that
populated Vonnegut’s work is on full display
here.”—James McBride, National Book Awardwinning author

Love, Kurt
In this self-portrait by an American genius,
Kurt Vonnegut writes with beguiling wit and
poignant wisdom about his favorite comedians,
country music, a dead friend, a dead
marriage, and various cockamamie aspects of
his all-too-human journey through life. This
is a work that resonates with Vonnegut’s
singular voice: the magic sound of a born
storyteller mesmerizing us with truth. From
the Trade Paperback edition.

Deadeye Dick
There's been a timequake. And everyone—even
you—must live the decade between February 17,
1991 and February 17, 2001 over again. The
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trick is that we all have to do exactly the
same things as we did the first time—minute
by minute, hour by hour, year by year,
betting on the wrong horse again, marrying
the wrong person again. Why? You'll have to
ask the old science fiction writer, Kilgore
Trout. This was all his idea. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

Confido (Stories)
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “For all those
who have lived with Vonnegut in their
imaginations . . . this is what he is like in
person.”–USA Today In a volume that is
penetrating, introspective, incisive, and
laugh-out-loud funny, one of the great men of
letters of this age–or any age–holds forth on
life, art, sex, politics, and the state of
America’s soul. From his coming of age in
America, to his formative war experiences, to
his life as an artist, this is Vonnegut doing
what he does best: Being himself. Whimsically
illustrated by the author, A Man Without a
Country is intimate, tender, and brimming
with the scope of Kurt Vonnegut’s passions.
Praise for A Man Without a Country “[This]
may be as close as Vonnegut ever comes to a
memoir.”–Los Angeles Times “Like [that of]
his literary ancestor Mark Twain, [Kurt
Vonnegut’s] crankiness is good-humored and
sharp-witted. . . . [Reading A Man Without a
Country is] like sitting down on the couch
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for a long chat with an old friend.”–The New
York Times Book Review “Filled with
[Vonnegut’s] usual contradictory mix of joy
and sorrow, hope and despair, humor and
gravity.”–Chicago Tribune “Fans will linger
on every word . . . as once again [Vonnegut]
captures the complexity of the human
condition with stunning calligraphic
simplicity.”–The Australian “Thank God, Kurt
Vonnegut has broken his promise that he will
never write another book. In this wondrous
assemblage of mini-memoirs, we discover his
family’s legacy and his obstinate,
unfashionable humanism.”–Studs Terkel

Welcome to the Monkey House
A special fiftieth anniversary edition of
Kurt Vonnegut’s masterpiece, “a desperate,
painfully honest attempt to confront the
monstrous crimes of the twentieth century”
(Time), featuring a new introduction by Kevin
Powers, author of the National Book Award
finalist The Yellow Birds Selected by the
Modern Library as one of the 100 best novels
of all time Slaughterhouse-Five, an American
classic, is one of the world’s great antiwar
books. Centering on the infamous World War II
firebombing of Dresden, the novel is the
result of what Kurt Vonnegut described as a
twenty-three-year struggle to write a book
about what he had witnessed as an American
prisoner of war. It combines historical
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fiction, science fiction, autobiography, and
satire in an account of the life of Billy
Pilgrim, a barber’s son turned draftee turned
optometrist turned alien abductee. As
Vonnegut had, Billy experiences the
destruction of Dresden as a POW. Unlike
Vonnegut, he experiences time travel, or
coming “unstuck in time.” An instant
bestseller, Slaughterhouse-Five made Kurt
Vonnegut a cult hero in American literature,
a reputation that only strengthened over
time, despite his being banned and censored
by some libraries and schools for content and
language. But it was precisely those elements
of Vonnegut’s writing—the political edginess,
the genre-bending inventiveness, the frank
violence, the transgressive wit—that have
inspired generations of readers not just to
look differently at the world around them but
to find the confidence to say something about
it. Authors as wide-ranging as Norman Mailer,
John Irving, Michael Crichton, Tim O’Brien,
Margaret Atwood, Elizabeth Strout, David
Sedaris, Jennifer Egan, and J. K. Rowling
have all found inspiration in Vonnegut’s
words. Jonathan Safran Foer has described
Vonnegut as “the kind of writer who made
people—young people especially—want to
write.” George Saunders has declared Vonnegut
to be “the great, urgent, passionate American
writer of our century, who offers us . . . a
model of the kind of compassionate thinking
that might yet save us from ourselves.” Fifty
years after its initial publication at the
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height of the Vietnam War, Vonnegut's
portrayal of political disillusionment, PTSD,
and postwar anxiety feels as relevant, darkly
humorous, and profoundly affecting as ever,
an enduring beacon through our own era’s
uncertainties. “Poignant and hilarious,
threaded with compassion and, behind
everything, the cataract of a thundering
moral statement.”—The Boston Globe

Out
Deadeye Dick is Kurt Vonnegut’s funny,
chillingly satirical look at the death of
innocence. Amid a true Vonnegutian host of
horrors—a double murder, a fatal dose of
radioactivity, a decapitation, an
annihilation of a city by a neutron bomb—Rudy
Waltz, aka Deadeye Dick, takes us along on a
zany search for absolution and happiness.
Here is a tale of crime and punishment that
makes us rethink what we believe . . . and
who we say we are. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Slapstick or Lonesome No More!
“[Kurt Vonnegut] strips the flesh from bone
and makes you laugh while he does it. . . .
There are twenty-five stories here, and each
hits a nerve ending.”—The Charlotte Observer
Welcome to the Monkey House is a collection
of Kurt Vonnegut’s shorter works. Originally
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printed in publications as diverse as The
Magazine of Fantasy and Science Fiction and
The Atlantic Monthly, these superb stories
share Vonnegut’s audacious sense of humor and
extraordinary range of creative vision.
Includes the following stories: “Where I
Live” “Harrison Bergeron” “Who Am I This
Time?” “Welcome to the Monkey House” “Long
Walk to Forever” “The Foster Portfolio” “Miss
Temptation” “All the King’s Horses” “Tom
Edison’s Shaggy Dog” “New Dictionary” “Next
Door” “More Stately Mansions” “The Hyannis
Port Story” “D.P.” “Report on the Barnhouse
Effect” “The Euphio Question” “Go Back to
Your Precious Wife and Son” “Deer in the
Works” “The Lie” “Unready to Wear” “The Kid
Nobody Could Handle” “The Manned Missiles”
“Epicac” “Adam” “Tomorrow and Tomorrow and
Tomorrow”

Wampeters, Foma & Granfalloons
(opinions)
Offers an examination of the works of the
American science fiction writer.

God Bless You, Dr. Kevorkian
"Leave it to DJ Molles to change the genre
with a breakneck action novel that had me
turning the pages while thinking, why the
hell didn't I write this!"--Nicholas Sansbury
Smith, NYT and USA Today Bestselling Author
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of the Hell Divers and Extinction Cycle
series. In the beginning, the gods destroyed
the world. Five hundred years later, things
haven't gotten much better for humans. The
demigods that were left behind to guard over
humanity have been using them as fodder for
an endless civil war between themselves, and
the humans just go on dutifully slaughtering
each other, battle after battle. It's not all
bad, though. Perry McGown makes his living
off those bloody, stinking battlefields. He
works on a crew that reclaims all the spent
shell casings. They reload them into new
cartridges, and then sell them in towns. It's
a good gig, it puts a few gold coins in
Perry's pocket, and best of all, no one asks
too many questions about his past. Which is
ideal, because if anyone found out that he
was a deserter from the war, he'd be executed
for heresy. Then some bad blood between
crewmembers leads to one man with his brains
dashed in, and Perry heading for the
hangman's noose. Through a flurry of gunfire
and blood, Perry manages a narrow escape, but
only with the help of the two people he likes
least: A girl named Teran that asks far too
many questions about his past; and an exlegionnaire named Stuber, whose penchant for
gleeful violence brings back bad memories for
Perry. On the run and pursued by a ruthless
demigod, Perry is forced to confront the
demons of a past that he thought he'd left
behind him--and learn truths about himself
and his family that have been buried for
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decades. But the more Perry learns, the more
dangerous his journey becomes. Because the
truth about Perry could break the gods.
"Breaking Gods is one of those books I
couldn't put down. Molles filled the pages
with gritty, intense action that drove the
story to a satisfying conclusion and left me
eager for more." - Jason Anspach, bestselling
author of Galaxy's Edge.

Hocus Pocus
Tarkington College, a small, exclusive
college in upstate New York, is turned upside
down when ten thousand prisoners from the
maximum security prison across Lake Mohiga
break out and head for the college

A Man Without a Country
A collection of twenty-five short works by
the American author written between 1950 and
1968 and originally printed in a wide range
of publications including "The Atlantic
Monthly," "Esquire," and "Ladies' Home
Journal."

Slaughterhouse-Five
From Slapstick's "Turkey Farm" to
Slaughterhouse-Five's eternity in a
Tralfamadorean zoo cage with Montana
Wildhack, the question of the afterlife never
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left Kurt Vonnegut's mind. In God Bless You,
Dr. Kevorkian, Vonnegut skips back and forth
between life and the Afterlife as if the
difference between them were rather slight.
In thirty odd "interviews," Vonnegut trips
down "the blue tunnel to the pearly gates" in
the guise of a roving reporter for public
radio, conducting interviews: with Salvatore
Biagini, a retired construction worker who
died of a heart attack while rescuing his
schnauzer from a pit bull, with John Brown,
still smoldering 140 years after his death by
hanging, with William Shakespeare, who rubs
Vonnegut the wrong way, and with socialist
and labor leader Eugene Victor Debs, one of
Vonnegut's personal heroes. What began as a
series of ninety-second radio interludes for
WNYC, New York City's public radio station,
evolved into this provocative collection of
musings about who and what we live for, and
how much it all matters in the end. From the
original portrait by his friend Jules Feiffer
that graces the cover, to a final entry from
Kilgore Trout, God Bless You, Dr. Kevorkian
remains a joy.

Cat's Cradle
Palm Sunday
NATIONAL BESTSELLER • Foreword by Dave Eggers
These previously unpublished, beautifully
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rendered works of fiction are a testament to
Kurt Vonnegut’s unique blend of observation
and imagination. Here are stories of men and
machines, art and artifice, and how ideals of
fortune, fame, and love take curious twists
in ordinary lives. An ambitious builder of
roads fritters away his free time with
miniature trains—until the women in his life
crash his fantasy land. Trapped in a
stenography pool, a young dreamer receives a
call from a robber on the run, who presents
her with a strange proposition. A crusty
newspaperman is forced onto a committee to
judge Christmas displays—a job that leads him
to a suspiciously ostentatious ex-con and
then a miracle. Featuring a Foreword by Dave
Eggers, While Mortals Sleep is a poignant
reflection of our world as it is and as it
could be. Includes the following stories:
“Jenny” “The Epizootic” “Hundred-Dollar
Kisses” “Guardian of the Person” “With His
Hand on the Throttle” “Girl Pool” “Ruth”
“While Mortals Sleep” “Out, Brief Candle”
“Tango” “Bomar” “The Man Without No Kiddleys”
“Mr. Z” “$10,000 a Year, Easy” “Money Talks”
“The Humbugs” Praise for While Mortals Sleep
“Immensely readable and thoroughly
entertaining.”—The Washington Post “Taut,
concise . . . The stories set themselves up
with neat swiftness, proceed at a clip, and
shut down with equal speed, [showing
Vonnegut] honing his skills in structure and
satire.”—Los Angeles Times “A lovely reminder
of the mischievous moral voice we lost when
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we lost Kurt Vonnegut.”—San Francisco
Chronicle “These stories were all good when
they were written decades ago, but many
strike me as great now. Never has the voice
of Kurt Vonnegut, humanist and humorist, been
more relevant.”—The Seattle Times “There’s
something distinctly timeless about
Vonnegut’s vision.”—Minneapolis Star-Tribune

Amber in the Moment
When unrelated thoughts burst into his mind,
a Customer Service Representative finds that
he has been selected as the conduit of a
famous author's final novel as well as become
the target of a sociopath with extraordinary
means.

Wampeters, Foma & Granfalloons
This is the second volume of Vonnegutâe(tm)s
autobiographical writings âe" a collage of
his own life story, snipped up and stuck down
alongside his views on everything from
suicidal depression to the future of the
planet and Andrew Lloyd Webber. Honest, dark,
rambling, funny; this rare glimpse of
Vonnegut's soul is a dagger to the heart of
Western complacency.

Pity the Reader
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God Bless You, Mr. Rosewater
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
Newsweek/The Daily Beast • The Huffington
Post • Kansas City Star • Time Out New York •
Kirkus Reviews This extraordinary collection
of personal correspondence has all the
hallmarks of Kurt Vonnegut’s fiction. Written
over a sixty-year period, these letters, the
vast majority of them never before published,
are funny, moving, and full of the same
uncanny wisdom that has endeared his work to
readers worldwide. Included in this
comprehensive volume: the letter a twenty-twoyear-old Vonnegut wrote home immediately upon
being freed from a German POW camp,
recounting the ghastly firebombing of Dresden
that would be the subject of his masterpiece
Slaughterhouse-Five; wry dispatches from
Vonnegut’s years as a struggling writer
slowly finding an audience and then dealing
with sudden international fame in middle age;
righteously angry letters of protest to local
school boards that tried to ban his work;
intimate remembrances penned to high school
classmates, fellow veterans, friends, and
family; and letters of commiseration and
encouragement to such contemporaries as Gail
Godwin, Günter Grass, and Bernard Malamud.
Vonnegut’s unmediated observations on
science, art, and commerce prove to be just
as inventive as any found in his novels—from
a crackpot scheme for manufacturing “atomic”
Page 16/28

Download Ebook Slapstick Or Lonesome No More
bow ties to a tongue-in-cheek proposal that
publishers be allowed to trade authors like
baseball players. (“Knopf, for example, might
give John Updike’s contract to Simon and
Schuster, and receive Joan Didion’s contract
in return.”) Taken together, these letters
add considerable depth to our understanding
of this one-of-a-kind literary icon, in both
his public and private lives. Each letter
brims with the mordant humor and openhearted
humanism upon which he built his legend. And
virtually every page contains a quotable
nugget that will make its way into the
permanent Vonnegut lexicon. • On a job he had
as a young man: “Hell is running an elevator
throughout eternity in a building with only
six floors.” • To a relative who calls him a
“great literary figure”: “I am an American
fad—of a slightly higher order than the hula
hoop.” • To his daughter Nanny: “Most letters
from a parent contain a parent’s own lost
dreams disguised as good advice.” • To Norman
Mailer: “I am cuter than you are.” Sometimes
biting and ironical, sometimes achingly
sweet, and always alive with the unique point
of view that made him the true cultural heir
to Mark Twain, these letters comprise the
autobiography Kurt Vonnegut never wrote.
Praise for Kurt Vonnegut: Letters “Splendidly
assembled . . . familiar, funny, cranky . . .
chronicling [Vonnegut’s] life in real
time.”—Kurt Andersen, The New York Times Book
Review “[This collection is] by turns
hilarious, heartbreaking and mundane. . . .
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Vonnegut himself is a near-perfect example of
the same flawed, wonderful humanity that he
loved and despaired over his entire
life.”—NPR “Congenial, whimsical and often
insightful missives . . . one of [Vonnegut’s]
very best.”—Newsday “These letters display
all the hallmarks of Vonnegut’s
fiction—smart, hilarious and
heartbreaking.”—The New York Times Book
Review

Welcome to the Monkey House
Here for the first time is the complete short
fiction of one of the 20th century's greatest
writers. More than half of Vonnegut's output
was short fiction, and never before has the
world had occasion to wrestle with it all
together. These 97 stories were written over
a lifetime, from 1941 to 2007, and include
those published during Vonnegut's lifetime in
magazines and story collections; those
published posthumously; and, here for the
first time, five previously unpublished
stories as well as a handful of others that
were published online only and read by few.

Orwell on Truth
A previously unpublished collection of six
brief fiction stories, one non-fiction essay,
and an unfinished science-fiction short
story.
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Kurt Vonnegut
In The Easter Parade, first published in
1976, we meet sisters Sarah and Emily Grimes
when they are still the children of divorced
parents. We observe the sisters over four
decades, watching them grow into two very
different women. Sarah is stable and
stalwart, settling into an unhappy marriage.
Emily is precocious and independent,
struggling with one unsatisfactory love
affair after another. Richard Yates's classic
novel is about how both women struggle to
overcome their tarnished family's past, and
how both finally reach for some semblance of
renewal.

The Sirens of Titan
A never-before-seen collection of deeply
intimate love letters from Kurt Vonnegut to
his first wife, Jane, compiled and edited by
their daughter and reproduced in gorgeous
full color. "If ever I do write anything of
length--good or bad--it will be written with
you in mind." Kurt Vonnegut's oldest
daughter, Edith, was cleaning out her
mother's attic when she stumbled upon a dusty
box. Inside were more than two-hundred love
letters written by Kurt to Jane, spanning the
early years of their relationship- from 1941,
when nineteen-year-old Kurt heads off to
college, to his deployment to Europe in 1944
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and the couple's marriage in 1945. The
letters are full of the humor and wit that we
have come to associate with Kurt Vonnegut.
But they also show more private corners of
his mind- Passionate and tender, the letters
form an illuminating portrait of a young
soldier's life in World War II as he attempts
to come to grips with love and mortality. And
they expose the origins of Vonnegut the
writer, when Jane was the only person who
believed in and supported him, and they had
no idea how celebrated he would become. A
beautiful full-color collection of
handwritten letters, notes, sketches, and
comics, interspersed with Edith's insights
and family memories, Love, Kurt is an
intimate record of a young man growing into
himself, a fascinating account of a writer
finding his voice, and a moving testament to
the life-altering experience of falling in
love.

Mother Night
Player Piano
“Some of the best and most moving
Vonnegut.”—San Francisco Chronicle Slapstick
presents an apocalyptic vision as seen
through the eyes of the current King of
Manhattan (and last President of the United
States), a wickedly irreverent look at the
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all-too-possible results of today’s follies.
But even the end of life-as-we-know-it is
transformed by Kurt Vonnegut’s pen into
hilarious farce—a final slapstick that may be
the Almighty’s joke on us all. “Both funny
and sad . . . just about perfect.”—Los
Angeles Times “Imaginative and hilarious . .
. a brilliant vision of our wrecked, wackedout future.”—Hartford Courant

Sucker's Portfolio
A collection of graduation speeches by the
acclaimed author of such works as A Man
Without a Country conveys his recommendations
on how to make a difference in the world, his
considerable humor and his thoughts about the
religious and cultural figures who most
inspired his career.

Big Russ and Me
Wampeters, Foma & Granfalloons is a rare
opportunity to experience Kurt Vonnegut
speaking in his own voice about his own life,
his views of the world, his writing, and the
writing of others. An indignant, outrageous,
witty, deeply felt collection of reviews,
essays, and speeches, this is a window not
only into Vonnegut’s mind but also into his
heart. “A book filled with madness and truth
and absurdity and self-revelation . . .
[Vonnegut is] a great cosmic comedian and
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rattler of human skeletons, an idealist
disguised as a pessimist.”—St. Louis PostDispatch Includes the following essays,
speeches, and works: “Science Fiction” “Brief
Encounters on the Inland Waterway” “Hello,
Star Vega” “Teaching the Unteachable” “Yes,
We Have No Nirvanas” “Fortitude” “‘There’s a
Maniac Loose Out There’” “Excelsior! We’re
Going to the Moon! Excelsior!” “Address to
the American Physical Society” “Good
Missiles, Good Manners, Good Night” “Why They
Read Hesse” “Oversexed in Indianapolis” “The
Mysterious Madame Blavatsky” “Biafra: A
People Betrayed” “Address to Graduating Class
at Bennington College, 1970” “Torture and
Blubber” “Address to the National Institute
of Arts and Letters, 1971” “Reflections on my
Own Death” “In a Manner that Must Shame God
Himself” “Thinking Unthinkable, Speaking
Unspeakable” “Address at Rededication of
Wheaton College Library, 1973” “Invite Rita
Rait to America!” “Address to P.E.N.
Conference in Stockholm, 1973” “A Political
Disease” “Playboy Interview”

Breaking Gods
"Sherpatude no. 26: 'Humor is a combat
multiplier ' Has your war become workaday?
Does life on the Forward Operating Base (FOB)
now seem commonplace? Armed with deadpan
snark and poker-faced patriotism -- and
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spoken voice of the American Midwest -journalist-turned-poet Randy Brown reveals
behind-the-scenes stories of U.S. soldiercitizenship. From Boot Camp to Bagram,
Afghanistan. And back home again." --

The Fabulators
Wampeters, Foma & Granfalloons (Opinions) is
a rare opportunity to experience Kurt
Vonnegut speaking in his own voice about his
own life, his views of the world, his
writing, and the writing of others. An
indignant, outrageous, always witty, and
deeply felt collection of reviews, essays,
and speeches, this work is a window not only
into Vonnegut' s mindbut also into his heart.
" A great cosmic comedian and a rattler of
human skeletons, an idealist disguised as a
pessimist has written a book filled with
madness and truth and absurdity and selfrevelation." -- " St. Louis Post-Dispatch""
He is our strongest writer the most
stubbornly imaginative." -- John Irving" "*"
The New York Times"

Kurt Vonnegut
“Vonnegut is George Orwell, Dr. Caligari and
Flash Gordon compounded into one writer . . .
a zany but moral mad scientist.”—Time Mother
Night is a daring challenge to our moral
sense. American Howard W. Campbell, Jr., a
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spy during World War II, is now on trial in
Israel as a Nazi war criminal. But is he
really guilty? In this brilliant book rife
with true gallows humor, Vonnegut turns black
and white into a chilling shade of gray with
a verdict that will haunt us all. “A great
artist.”—Cincinnati Enquirer “A shaking up in
the kaleidoscope of laughter . . . Reading
Vonnegut is addictive!”—Commonweal

Utopia 14
The New York Times bestseller-a "gripping"
posthumous collection of previously
unpublished work by Kurt Vonnegut on the
subject of war. A fitting tribute to a
literary legend and a profoundly humane
humorist, Armageddon in Retrospect is a
collection of twelve previously unpublished
writings on war and peace. Imbued with
Vonnegut's trademark rueful humor and
outraged moral sense, the pieces range from a
letter written by Vonnegut to his family in
1945, informing them that he'd been taken
prisoner by the Germans, to his last speech,
delivered after his death by his son Mark,
who provides a warmly personal introduction
to the collection. Taken together, these
pieces provide fresh insight into Vonnegut's
enduring literary genius and reinforce his
ongoing moral relevance in today's world.
From the Trade Paperback edition.
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If This Isn't Nice, What Is?
Over the course of his career, George Orwell
wrote about many things, but no matter what
he wrote the goal was to get at the
fundamental truths of the world. He had no
place for dissemblers, liars, conmen, or
frauds, and he made his feelings well-known.
In Orwell on Truth, excerpts from across
Orwell’s career show how his writing and
worldview developed over the decades,
profoundly shaped by his experiences in the
Spanish Civil War, and further by World War
II and the rise of totalitarian states. In a
world that seems increasingly like one of
Orwell’s dystopias, a willingness to speak
truth to power is more important than ever.
With Orwell on Truth, readers get a
collection of both powerful quotes and the
context for them.

The Easter Parade
More than thirty years after the publication
of his acclaimed memoir The Eden Express,
Mark Vonnegut continues his story in this
searingly funny, iconoclastic account of
coping with mental illness, finding his
calling, and learning that willpower isn't
nearly enough. Here is Mark's life childhood
as the son of a struggling writer, as well as
the world after Mark was released from a
mental hospital. At the late age of twentyPage 25/28
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eight and after nineteen rejections, he is
finally accepted to Harvard Medical School,
where he gains purpose, a life, and some
control over his condition. There are the
manic episodes, during which he felt burdened
with saving the world, juxtaposed against the
real-world responsibilities of running a
pediatric practice. Ultimately a tribute to
the small, daily, and positive parts of a
life interrupted by bipolar disorder,Just
Like Someone Without Mental Illness Only More
So is a wise, unsentimental, and inspiring
book that will resonate with generations of
readers.

Complete Stories
The author offers a memoir of life with his
father, a proud World War II veteran,
describing growing up in 1950s Buffalo, the
influence of his Catholic upbringing, and the
importance of hard work, responsibility, and
patriotism.

While Mortals Sleep
Look at the Birdie is a collection of
fourteen previously unpublished short stories
from one of the most original writers in all
of American fiction. In this series of
perfectly rendered vignettes, written just as
he was starting to find his comic voice, Kurt
Vonnegut paints a warm, wise, and often funny
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portrait of life in post—World War II
America–a world where squabbling couples,
high school geniuses, misfit office workers,
and small-town lotharios struggle to adapt to
changing technology, moral ambiguity, and
unprecedented affluence. In “Confido,” a
laboratory assistant’s magical invention
promises to put his family on easy street at
last. But is a machine that gives voice to
our innermost thoughts and unspoken
grievances really the key to happiness–or a
direct line to despair? “Confido” and the
thirteen other never-before-published pieces
that comprise Look at the Birdie serve as an
unexpected gift for devoted readers who
thought that Kurt Vonnegut’s unique voice had
been stilled forever–and provide a terrific
introduction to his short fiction for anyone
who has yet to experience his genius.
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